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Ms. Kotek and Mr. Courtney,

Thank you for your public service. To the Committee; please ensure that Oregonians are safe
by applying best practices in public health.

Also, please see to it that this pandemic is used to inform future pandemics, through data
collection and other measures as recommended by public health officials. Please dedicate
funding to this and demand funding from the federal government by way of the Oregon
elected at the national level. We have been fortunate, this time, not to have healthy children
significantly affected.

Please see to it that information is distributed to urge Oregonians to help others, such as by
helping food banks, homeless organizations, and through blood donations. We are all in this
together.
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